
Item Number: 14

City Council / Board of Directors

Written Communications

Meeting of: March 21, 2023

Submitted By:
Jennifer Thompson, City Clerk
          
Subject: 
Workshop for Local Contractors

Recommendation:
Any action is at the discretion of Your Honorable City Council.

Fiscal Impact:
There is no fiscal impact associated with this item.

Discussion: 
At the City Council meeting of February 7, 2023, it was moved by Council Member 
Harriman and approved by a majority vote to agendize an item for discussion and possible 
action regarding providing a workshop for local contractors to understand insurance and 
bonding requirements for bidding on City work.  

Attachments: None 


